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From: A Gutierrez <nbl_cruz@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 8:34 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone



Brianda Neg rete

From: CS Silvers <silvers3310@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 8:36 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding
to create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our
farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and
their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource
Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local
farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws,
resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity
for state grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that
Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Cressida Silvers



Brianda Negrete

From: Gabrielle Miller <gabriellem@pshhc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 8:36 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Gabrielle Miller

Executive Administrator & Events Manager
1060 Kendall Rd

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Office (805) 540-2452




Brianda Negrete

From: Juarez-Moreno, Marisol <mmoreno@hueneme.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 9:.00 AM
To: sbcob; Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg; Hazel@causenow.org

Caution: This email originated from a source outside ofthe County of San‘t"a' Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center
Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding
to create a local Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our
farmworker community for their service as essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and
their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The Ventura County Farmworker Resource
Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working conditions for local
farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws,
resolve workplace disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity
for state grant funding to expand this program to three other California counties and we hope that
Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Marizo! Juarez-Moreno




Brianda Negrete

From: Carolyn Chaney <cchaney@sfsu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 9:59 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, Joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Carolyn Chaney
“Tell me, what do you plan to do with your one wild and precious life?” Mary Oliver



Brianda Negrete

From: Carolyn Chaney <cchaney@sfsu.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 10:00 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Hartmann, joan; Supervisor Das Williams; Hart, Gregg
Subject: D1 Funding for a County Farmworker Resource Center

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Supervisors,

Please authorize the Santa Barbara County Public Health Department to apply for state grant funding to create a local
Farmworker Resource Center. We owe an immense debt of gratitude to our farmworker community for their service as
essential workers throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and their vital work every day to put food on our tables. The
Ventura County Farmworker Resource Program has been a successful model that has helped to improve working
conditions for local farmworkers. The program provides an accessible place for farmworkers to receive assistance in
navigating public agencies, receive information on wage and hour laws, health and safety laws, resolve workplace
disputes and pursue other legal rights. This success has opened the opportunity for state grant funding to expand this
program to three other California counties and we hope that Santa Barbara County can be one of them.

Thank you.

Carolyn Chaney
"Tell me, what do you plan to do with your one wild and precious life?" Mary Oliver
“Of all the paths you take in life, make sure a few of them are dirt.” John Muir



